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As a part of Millsap ISD facilities update, the MISD Community Facility Committee recommended adding a secure vestibule to the front entrance of MHS.  The addition of this vestibule is designed to enhance security at the high school campus.  Parkhill was secured as the architectural firm to design district facility enhancements, including the security vestibule.  The project is currently in the design phase to provide the best value and safety for MHS.  This project will be combined with the MMS Expansion Project to reduce costs of construction.  Millsap ISD is projected to be accepting proposals for the security vestibule in May 2024, with construction to begin in the summer of 2024. 

